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Finance Chair Report 
 

The General Chair and I are working diligently to put together a new finance committee.  Once 
the committee is officially formed, we will be addressing our current investment portfolio and 
offering suggestions to the board to improve our long-term position on investments.  I would 
like to ask any one in our swim community to email me any suggestions they may have in 
regard to how we can best service our community with the funds we have available.  Please 
email toddconrad@gmail.com with any suggestions. 
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